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Date:  21 March 2022 
 
You have just over a week left to submit nominations for the Region Director-Elect! You have all been 
sent the Call for Nominations for candidates for Region Delegate/Director-Elect for 2024-2025. I’d like 
everyone receiving this email to consider submitting the names of individuals (including yourself) that 
are worthy of being considered. Send the names to me at jgostin@ieee.org.  

We really need your submissions. This is an important position, and we need to have several good 
candidates to consider. Please take the time to think through current and past Section Chairs, Area 
Chairs, and others that you think would be able to serve in this important leadership position. Send me 
the names and if you haven’t already done so, I’ll talk with them about their willingness to be 
considered further for this role. Who do you want to be leading our region in the future?? 

Thank you for your contributions to our Region and to IEEE. I did not get to see most of you during my 
two years as Director, due to COVID; I hope to see you in Mobile! 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP-Elect, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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